
WSUX RADIO STATION 
SEAFORD, DELAWARE 

January 26, 1956 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2 
Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of and thank you for your 
very interesting letter of January 16, 1956, requesting 
verification of reception of Radio Station WSUX, Seaford, 
Delaware, on Monday morning, January 16, 1956, from 2:58 AM 
to 3:30 AM (EST). 

Your report, contained in your letter, is correct. 

Regarding the occasional break in the modulation while the 
music was playing was due to the fact that the plate switch 
kicked off because of the high voltage at that early hour of 
the morning. The transmitter was operating normally on 500 watts. 
We have a good ground system and good location. 

We greatly appreciate hearing from you and advising us of the 
excellent reception. 

With Best Wishes, I mr, 

Cordially yours 

21211CI 

W. C. Evans, 
WCE:EE Chief Engineer 


